
 

 

 

 
 
Dear Ms. Nadia Fikri and Ms. Ahlam Kadim, 
 
 
I am delighted you were part of the Moroccan delegation to the Water Environment Federation's 
Technical Exhibition and Conference certified by the United States Department of Commerce that took 
place September 23 – 25, 2019 in Chicago, Illinois.   
 
On behalf of the U.S. Commercial Service, I would like to warmly thank you for your valuable participation 
at WEFTEC. The primary goal of this conference was to bring together water and wastewater professionals 
in Morocco, as well as the major U.S. companies in this sector to present the best of U.S. technologies.  

With your participation, we showcased Morocco as a hub to Africa and as a market ready to embrace the 
best technologies in this important sector.  

Thanks to your professionalism and expertise, you demarked yourself and garnered attention from expert 
companies that can provide solutions to Polluclean.   

I will touch base with you very soon to set up a meeting to follow up on all these opportunities.  
 
We hope that you found the conference informative and worthwhile and please stay tuned for the 
upcoming WEFTEC 2020, October 3-7 in New Orleans Louisiana. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Nathalie Scharf 
Senior Commercial Officer, Morocco   
U.S. Consulate General in Casablanca    
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